
 
PART IX, SECTION 2.00 – Flood Plain Regulation 

 
TOWN OF MASHPEE 
BOARD OF HEALTH 

 
FLOOD PLAIN REGULATION 

 
 
The minutes of the Board of Health for May 10, 1976 show that the Board of Health for the Town 
of Mashpee on that date voted with the advice of the Town Counsel to comply with the Planning 
Boards request to add to the Board of Health regulations the following: 
 
The Board of Health in reviewing all proposed water and sewer facilities to be located in the Flood 
Plain District established under the Zoning By-Laws shall require: 
 

1. New and replacement water supply systems to be designed to minimize or eliminate 
infiltration of floodwaters into the systems. 

2. New and replacement sanitary sewage systems to be designed to minimize or eliminate 
infiltration of flood waters into the systems and discharge from systems into the flood 
waters. 

 
Per Order Of, 
Mashpee Board of Health 
 
Charles F. Buckingham, Chairman 
Roland L. Wilson, Co-Chairman 
Harriet C. Daly, Clerk 
 
Recommended suggestions include: 
 

1. All septic tanks shall be secured with cast iron covers with bolts and rubber gaskets. 
2. All septic tanks shall be sealed according to the manufacturer’s specifications. 
3. Uplift calculations shall be provided on all septic site and design plans. 
4. All septic tanks shall be monolithic (seamless).   

 
Innovative technologies units shall be consistent with the above requirements. 


